



## **INVITATION LETTER**

## Dear Kancho, Hanshi, Branch Chiefs and Dojo Operators

## Osu!

We would kindly like to invite Branch Chiefs, Official Dojo operators, Fighters, Officials and supporters to attend The 2<sup>nd</sup> Asian Pacific Championship in Yangon, Myanmar, on the 23<sup>rd</sup> June 2019. It is our pleasure to inform you that Kancho and Hanshi had confirmed the attendance to this event. We believe that respective fighter gains more experiences through such events. Please find the attachments for more. We are looking forward to seeing you in Yangon, the capital city of Myanmar.

Osu!!
Win Thu
Branch Chief
IKO Matsushima Myanmar